Dorchester Consolidated was well represented at the Regional Heritage Fair on Wednesday May 7. Annika Williams won the Canada History Medal, Danika Fawcett won a prize for Creative Project Display or Model, Alanna Mitton won a prize for Use of Primary Resources and Ryan Cadman earned an Honourable mention. Great Job!

[image: image1.wmf]On Thursday and Friday (May 8th and 9th) the DCS middle school used their Phys. Ed time to participate in a Right to Play fundraising event. They taught the elementary grades some new cooperative games to increase awareness Right to Play’s mandate to effect community change through play and sport. It was wonderful to see the middle school students hone their leadership skills!

The grade 8s began their orientation process to grade 9 by spending a morning  at Tantramar High School on Thursday May 9. 
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The Middle school from Dorchester Consolidated were well represented at the District’s  STEM Expo on Thursday, May 16. Mara Williams and Mya Reid presented the results of their experiment “The Effect of Acid Rain on Bean Seed Germination” and Annika Williams presented the results from the experiment “How Does Sodium Lauryl Sulphate Affect Plant Growth?. The remaining middle school students attended STEM and had a fantastic educational time visiting the exhibits and entries.
[image: image3.wmf]Dorchester Consolidated celebrated their second annual Night of the Arts on Thursday, May 22nd from 6:00-7:30 in the gymnasium. The audience enjoyed musical performances, art work, science displays and written work by talented DCS students. While students were showcasing their many talents, treats and beverages were served. There was also a cake auction at the back of the gym. The event was free of charge, but donations were happily accepted welcome. The proceeds from this event went toward our end of the year trips.
The Grade 3/4class from Dorchester Consolidated spent an eventful morning at the Tantramar Wetlands on Thursday, May 22. They visited activity stations to learn about the Wetland ecosystem and its inhabitants. These hands on activities were a great way to explore science curriculum outcomes in our own backyard!
We said a sad goodbye to Ms. Dauvin on Friday, May 23 as she finished her contract as replacement teacher in the grade 3/ 4 class. We will miss her greatly and we hope she will be back to DCS in the future! Of course, this means that we welcomed Mr. Josh Boone back as our grade 3/4 teacher for the remainder of the year. Staff and students were excited with his return!  We just wish there was some way to have both Ms. Dauvin AND Mr. Boone with us.

